SEF. O 8 was

Docket Nos, 50-54 and 70-687

Mr. James 1. McGovern
Plant Manager

Cintichem, Inc.

P. O Box 816

Tuxedo, New York 10987

Dear Mr. McGovern
Subject: Combanc:! Laspection Nos, 50-54/92-04 and 70-687/92-03

An announced inspection was condu e by Mr. Thomas Dragoun of this office on August 11-
13, 1992 of NRC authorized decommissioning activities. Discussions of our findings were held
by Mr. Dragoun with you and other members of your staff at the conclusion of this inspection.

Aseas reviewed included status of decommissioning, radiation worker training, effluent
monitoring, and the radwaste program. Within these areas, the inspection consisted of selective
examinations of procedures and representative records, interviews with personnel, and
observations by the inspector.

Within the scope of this review, no safety concerns or violations were observed. The previously
noted trend of improvement in your program is osounuing. No reply to this letter is required.

Your cooperation with us is appreciated.

Sincerely,

Original Signed By
James H.

James H. Joyner, Chief
Facilities Radiologici Safety
and Cafeguards Rranch
Division of Radiation Safety

and Safeguards /
|
Enclosure: NRC Combined Inspection Report Nos. 50-54/92-04 and 70-687/92-03 ,’
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Cintichem, Inc. 3

bee wienc:

Region 1 Docket Room (with concurrences)
N. Orlando, NMSS. (OWFN § E2)

K. Abraham, PAO (2;

S. Weiss, NRR (OWFN 11 B20)

1. Roth, DRSS

J. Caldwell, NRR/LOLB (OWFN 10D22)
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